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Dear Fabulous Third Grader and Family,

Welcome to third grade!  Are you ready to start a new year at Titus?  September is just around the corner, and I have been very busy planning for an exciting year!  I hope you come to school on with some great stories to share about your summer.  I am really looking forward to seeing you soon.

I can’t wait to be your teacher this year as we learn about each other together.  You will soon find out that I love reading, traveling, and children.  That’s why I also love being I teacher.  Come to think of it, there’s not much I dislike (other than anchovies of course!) 


Third grade is going to be enjoyable, but it’s going to be challenging too because there’s lots to learn.  Get ready!  In Science we do many experiments with the solar system and life cycles. We will even take a trip to the Philadelphia Zoo!  In Social Studies we learn all about communities and cultures through books, games, and technology.  Do you remember what you learned in second grade math?  I hope so because this year we take what you’ve learned and build on it.  For example, we learn how to multiply and divide!  In Reading you will practice strategies that help your comprehension improve.  We will write many pieces like informative, opinion, and narrative. Writing will be extra fun too because the time to learn cursive has finally arrived! 

I hope I’ve gotten you excited about starting a new school year.  Remember to check the supply list to make sure you have all of your school supplies.  
See you soon!
Mrs. Wallace
